
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

October 7, 2009 

 

Members:  John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Jim Keefe, David Thurston, Amy Venezia 

 

Guests:  none 

 

David Thurston called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, October 07, 2009 

at the Carolina Crapo Building.  John Strasser noted that Chris Thayer was not listed 

under members present on the September minutes.  On a motion made by David Thurston 

seconded by Jim Keefe the minutes of the September meeting were approved with the 

noted change above being made.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Old Business/New Business 

 

The Board discussed a question on whether an approved subdivision needs to be 

registered with Grafton County before doing a lot line adjustment.  The Board decided 

that plans should be registered before changes are made so that adequate records are kept 

on the property.   

 

With no more business, on a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase it 

was moved to adjourn. 

 

Submitted by: 

Amy Venezia 


